
 

 

 

 

 

  20th June 2025 

Year 4 Cadbury World – End of Year Visit   

  

Dear Parents,  

We are quickly approaching the end of what has been a fantastic year for our Year 4 pupils. They have 

learnt and gained a vast range of knowledge this year in preparation for their transition to their next 

school.  

To celebrate the end of a fantastic year, we have arranged a day visit to Cadbury World on Thursday 17th 

July. Pupils will be able to learn about the history of Cadbury’s chocolate, take part in a Rainforests talk to 

link to our Brazil unit of work and of course, taste some Cadbury’s chocolate!  

We will be travelling to Cadbury World and returning to school via train. Pupils will need to be at school 
for 8:00am and we will be arriving back at school for approximately 5:30pm. 
Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch with them and a drinks bottle which may be refilled throughout 
the day. Please bring packed lunches in a rucksack that pupils can carry around with them throughout the 
day.  
 
Pupils will need to attend the visit in their school uniform and wear comfortable shoes. Depending on the 
weather on the day, pupils may need a coat, sunhat or Factor 50 SPF applied before school. 
 
The cost of the Trip is £26 and this will cover entry into Cadbury World, the Rainforest Talk and train 

tickets. Payment for the visit is to be made through ParentPay. When you make the payment, you are 

giving permission for your child to attend the trip.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for the pupils to have one final, fun outing together. We very much look 
forward to an enjoyable day. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

Miss Ayling  

Year 4 Teacher 

 

 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


